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February 13, 2025 
 
 

Reply to Attn of: OLIA/2025-00083:JG:mdw 
 
 
The Honorable Zoe Lofgren 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Science, Space, 
   and Technology 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
 
Dear Congresswoman Lofgren: 
 
Thank you for your Feb. 6, 2025, letter inquiring about the Department of Government 
Efficiency (DOGE), an element of the Executive Office of the President, and its access to 
NASA information technology (IT) resources. 
 
I have confirmed with NASA’s Office of the Chief Information Officer and the Office of 
Protective Services that DOGE has identified an individual who will be employed by NASA.  
As such, he will have all necessary access to NASA owned or managed resources as required 
for his duties, in compliance with all laws and regulations regarding the protection of IT 
resources and classified information.  NASA also complies with all applicable Executive 
Orders and associated supplemental guidance.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marc A. Hone 
Associate Administrator  
  for Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs (Acting) 
 
cc: The Honorable Brian Babin, Chairman of the Committee on Science, Space and    
 Technology 
     The Honorable Mike Haridopolos, Chairman of the Subcommittee on Space and  
 Aeronautics      
     The Honorable Valerie P. Foushee, Ranking Member of the Subcommittee on Space  

and Aeronautics 


